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Senator Xenophon asked: 
 
Further to the meeting between DIAC and Qantas in regard to the employment of 
foreign crew, the Minister in the Senate also stated that the department “will also be 
communicating with industry more broadly.” Has that communication taken place and 
in what form? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The department has decided to await the outcomes of the Fair Work Ombudsman’s 
action in the Federal Court, before communicating more broadly with industry.  
 


